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YEAR 5/6 GIRLS FOOTBALL TOURNAMENT

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

OCT

29th

30th

NOV

1st

4th-6th

7th

13th

15th

School-re-opens

Flu Vaccinations

October Gold Book/Non 
Uniform Day - Donaldson

Year 3 Bikeability

Autumn Disco

PTFA meeting 2.30 p.m.

Children In Need

EXTRA CURRICULAR 

Mon Choir/Years 1,2,3 Dodgeball

Tues

Thurs

Fri

Y5/ Y6 Fantastic Book Award 
Club/Years 5 & 6 Football 

Newspaper Club/Years 4, 5 & 6 
Girls Football

Fri Y5/

Britannia CP School
T: 01706 874447

E: head@britannia.lancs.sch.uk
W: britanniaprimary.co.uk

STARS OF THE WEEK ATTENDANCE WINNERS

Well done to Year 5 who were our 
attendance winners again last week.

Reception - 98%
Year 1 - 95.5%
Year 2 - 96%
Year 3 - 96.3%
Year 4 - 98.7%
Year 5 - 98.9%
Year 6 - 97.7%

SCHOOL NEWS

YEAR 5/6 GIRLS FOOTBALL TOURNAMENT
Our Girls Year 5 & 6 Football Team played in their first ever tournament and qualified for the
finals which took place at the Valley Leadership Academy on Monday. They did incredibly well
and we are immensely proud of them all. Well done girls you were amazing!

PTFA DISCO
Our PTFA are holding an Autumn Disco on Thursday 7th November, Reception and KS1 3.00-
4.00 p.m. and KS2 4.30-5.30 p.m. Tickets are £3.50 which includes a hot dog and drink and
these are available from the School Office. Payment can be made in cash or by card.

FLU VACCINATIONS
Flu vaccinations are due to take place on Wednesday 30th October. If you have not returned
your consent form but would like your child to receive this, please contact the school office.

GOLD BOOK ASSEMBLY
Our October Gold Book will be held on Friday 1st November at 9.00 a.m. Everyone welcome.

NON-UNIFORM DAY – DONALDSON
Our housepoint winners this term were Donaldson. As a reward all children in Donaldson 
House can come to school in non-uniform on Friday 1st November.

FUNDA HOLIDAY CAMP
Please remember to book places on the Funda Holiday Camp. Bookings can be made at
FUNDAactive.com/holidaycamps.

A REMINDER THAT SCHOOL RE-OPENS ON TUESDAY 29TH OCTOBER.

RECEPTION RALPH
YEAR 1   JACKSON
YEAR 2         SKYLAR
YEAR 3         ROBIN
YEAR 4          OLLIE
YEAR 5          NYLA/IZZY/ESME
YEAR 6    POEBE/JESSICA 

MOLLY B/DARCY
ELSIE


